CORRESPONDENCE
10/9/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 11057-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 1:56 PM

To: ‘Nathaniel Shoaff'

Subject: RE: Interested Person Request, Docket Number 20200220-El

Good Afternoon,
Per your request we have added Sierra Club Attn: Nathaniel Shoaff to docket 20200220-El as an interested person.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Nathaniel Shoaff <nathaniel.shoaff@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 1:37 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Interested Person Request, Docket Number 20200220-El

Dear Clerk:

Please add me, on behalf of Sierra Club, as an interested person in Docket No. 20200220-EI, regarding Tampa
Electric Company's petition for an EV pilot.

Thank you,

Nathaniel Shoaff

Senior Attorney

Sierra Club Environmental Law Program
2101 Webster Street, Suite 1300
Oakland, CA 94612

415.977.5610
nathaniel.shoaff@sierraclub.org






